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THE HONOURABLE R.J. SIMPSON 
MINISTER OF INFRASTRUCTURE  
 

 

Contracts for Work Related to the Taltson Hydro Expansion Project 
 

Mr. Speaker, I have a provisional Return to Written Question 14-19(2) asked by the 

Member for Frame Lake on June 10, 2020 regarding contracts for work related to 

the Taltson Hydro Expansion Project.  

 

Unfortunately due to the recall of the House, the return is not fully complete and the 

final return will be provided to the House on October 15, 2020. 

 

Thank you, Mr. Speaker. 


